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Dear Parents  

A message from Rev Dr Richard James,  

We wish all of our families a very Happy Easter, and hope that parents who 
can, will join us for our Trent Easter Service tomorrow (Wednesday) morning 
at 9am in Christ Church to celebrate. Although there have some been some 
sad events in the news this last week, we rejoice in the truth that Jesus the Son 
of God is risen from the dead and has defeated evil and death. In the words of 
a very popular modern “hymn” about Easter, “In Christ Alone”, 
  
There in the ground His body lay    
Light of the world by darkness slain    
Then bursting forth in glorious  
Day   Up from the grave He rose again    
And as He stands in victory   Sin's curse has lost its grip on me    
For I am His and He is mine    
Bought with the precious blood of Christ 
(Words: Keith Getty/Stuart Townend / Copyright: Thankyou Music 2005) 

Richard James, 
Vicar, Christ Church 
 

Staffing News 
The Spring term ends with a change of role at Trent for Mr Isa.  

Isa will now run all the after-school football clubs for Trent but will no 
longer be teaching PE in lessons.  

Thanks Isa for your kindness and great soccer coaching, for joining 
us on many school trips and for knowing every child personally. 

From the Summer term Non-Stop Action will teach all PE lessons at 
Trent: gymnastics and dance as well as Sports and Games. Here is their 

website: http://www.nonstopaction.co.uk/  . Non-stop will also run some after school clubs 
for Trent: cricket and netball included.  
Ballet and Street Dance will still be taught by Claire Protopapa 
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Easter holiday Camp  

Following the huge success of our half term camp, Mrs Holmes, Mr Taylor and Claire 
Protopapa will provide the holiday fun again from Monday! Remember to book in 
advance to secure a place and to let us know what to prepare each day. Activities 
include indoor and outdoor sports (weather permitting), cookery, hair and nail art as 
well as drama, dance and general free play.  

Why not book up 
a play-date 
today? 

 

http://www.trentceprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.nonstopaction.co.uk/


Summer Fundraising!  

After a particularly stringent and challenging 
financial year for the school, I am more grateful than ever for the continued support of the 
parents via the PTA and the Governors’ fund. The new children’s toilets took major 
contributions from both parties and all of the school’s capital funds to complete. Over the 
‘Easter’ break, the water pressure will be improved and surveying begins on the remaining 
parts of the roof for the Summer. Thanks to the PTA, the Hall 
curtains and pulley system will be replaced (with something 
from this century) during the break too. At last, the Hall is 
beginning to represent the first class education and high 
standards expected at Trent by us all!  

Then, in the Summer, we start our great fund-raising challenge 
to sort out the field! The vision is to have a large, open, separate, all-weather play space for all 
classes and school team training sessions. This will almost double the playing area for children 
and provide a much safer surface: level and clear of mud, grit and puddles.  

Simply put: happy playtimes = happy children!  

 Initial quotes reflect the cost of providing significant drainage 
and levelling of the site, before we can even consider a suitable 
top surface! Mrs Bagai, the school business manager, is in charge 

of this project, liaising with all parties to secure the best value for 
money. As a “ball park” figure we will need 6*11$+,$*70*22$"'$89:;:::  to improve 

the area from the car park to the church. Governors and PTA have committed their support – so 
please help when you can! It will make a huge difference to fun at break and lunchtime! 

Chess Champions – Perfect Pawns! 

  The Junior Chess Tournament took place last week with 
competitive teams from Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 and 
adjudicators from Year 5. It was a close match with plenty of 
strong, tactical play on both sides. Year 3 were hugely enthusiastic 
– playing on until the last seconds of the school day! 

Congratulations to all players and helpers. It was an exciting event 
of intellect and competitive talent. Winners will receive their 
award in assembly on Friday from Tim. 

Lost Property 



 
At the end of every term we have MOUNTAINS of lost property – mostly unmatched plimsolls 
and unnamed jumpers! Please check that everything has come home before the end of the week 
and maybe check that names haven’t washed off. Thank you! 

 
 

 
Just a reminder that school closes at 2pm on Friday 1st April for a 2 
week break, children returning to school for the Summer term on 
Tuesday 19th April; the staff have an INSET day on Monday 18th. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
And lastly... 
 
It seems that Storm Katie has blown us into a bright and sunny Springtime.  
 
May your break bring you good rest and quality time together as a family. I wish you and your 
loved ones the renewal of love, happiness and life. 
 
 
With my best wishes, 
 

Mrs Louise Yarwood  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary – are now available on the front page of our website.   
 

Easter celebrations at 
Trent – Rejoice! 

 


